
St Robert’s R.C. First School Newsletter 

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth 
of Jesus 

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcl iffe 

St Robert’s RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF 

      E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk 

      School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk                            

Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

30/10 

Liturgy 

Staffing and Finance  

Committee meeting 

Tuesday 

31/10 

 

Wednesday 

1/11 

 

Thursday 

2/11 

No PE 

Friday 

3/11 

Library—REC 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  96.8% 

Year 1 – 92% 

Year 2  - 98.5% 

Year 3  - 96% 

Year 4  -  99.4% 

Whole school:  96.5% 

National target: 96% 

19th October 2017 

ROBINWOOD: 

Thank you to Year 4 for a fantastic few 

days on residential at Robinwood!  

W/B 30th Oct 
Statement to live by : I try to be just and fair 

N Esme 

R Alex 

1 Elaine 

2 Edith 

3 Gracie & Ethan 

4 Zac 

N  

R Skye 

1 Theo 

2 Freya 

3 Dom 

4 Eneko 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 4 

 

TRAINING DAY: Reminder, school closes today for half term. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOEBOX APPEAL: Leaflets have ben 

sent home today, could all shoeboxes please be returned to school by 

Wednesday 8 November 2017.   

HARVEST CONTRIBUTIONS: Thanks very much to everyone for all the 

donations.  These will be distributed between the local community and 

Wansbeck Food Bank today. 

CRAZY SOCK DAY: Thank you for the donations of sweets or chocolates 

for the Nutty Night of Nonsense - Thursday 9th November at 6pm. 

SCOOTER SHELTER: The shelter was damaged in the high wind. Please be 

careful using it. We are hoping to have it replaced as soon as possible.  

FLU IMMUNISATION  All school children will be offered the nasal flu 

immunisation.  This is due to take place on Friday 17 November, further 

details will be sent out nearer the time. 

SCHOOL FOOTBALL TEAM:  Our footballers are keen to re-start the 

school football team, we can only do this if we have at least 2 parents who 

are prepared to train the team on a weekly basis (year 3 and 4 children).  If 

anyone is interested could they please let us know and we will look into 

available venues. 
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